



FOATH OF SELECTMEN

NATICK, MA

January 18, 2018

Mr. Jonathan Freedman, Chairman Natick Board of Selectman 13 East Central Street Natick, MA 01760

Dear Mr. Freedman,

I am writing to request permission to hang a banner in Natick Center that will be announcing the STRIVERS Mother's Day 5k Road Race scheduled for May 13, 2018. If this item could be added to your next Board of Selectman meeting, I would greatly appreciate it.

The STRIVERS Running Club for Girls will be hosting a Spring a 5K Road Race in Natick that will bring 800 -1,000 local runners to Natick to celebrate our Natick community, health and fitness, and to benefit Natick's local charity, *Embrace A Family*.

With the Board's approval, I will like to request one of the weeks listed below for display of the banner. The weeks are listed in preference order.

· Saturday, April 14th - Saturday, April 21st

· Saturday, April 21st - Saturday, April 28th

Saturday, April 28th - Saturday, May 5th

The STRIVERS Running Club for Girls is fully insured through the United States Track and Field and I will provide the Town with a certificate of insurance naming "The Town of Natick" as insured once the date is approved. I will also be providing certificates of insurance to both Fair of Fair & Yeager Insurance and JBG Corporation for the the week the banner is approved for.

Thank you again for your time and willingness to support this race. I look forward to speaking with you again soon.

Sincerely,

Colleen Phelps, Founder

STRIVERS Running Club for Girls

8 Deer Path

Natick, MA 01760

508-655-4117